

Atherton St George's CE Primary School and Little Dragons' Community Pre School

NEWSLETTER

17th February 2017

Note from Mrs Coulthard

Dear Parents/ Guardians,

Today we close our schools for our Spring half term break and will re-open on Monday February 27th. This half term has flown by with lots of successes for both our schools. Last week both schools had visitors from other schools coming along to look at the good practice we have in our Federation. Feedback was brilliant and testimony to the hard work and high standards delivered by our staff, governors and of course, wonderful children.

Last week Miss Young, our Head of School at St George's, travelled to Birmingham on behalf of the Local Authority to sit an exam to enable her to train other leaders in the council to become moderators for writing. I am delighted to announce that she passed the exam with flying colours. This is a great accolade for us and helps ensure we are, as always, at the forefront of great practice in Wigan. Well done Miss Young!

Have a lovely half term break!

Miss Young - What's been happening this week?

It has been a very busy half term and many new projects have started. We would like to thank all our families and friends for attending the parent courses we have offered and look forward to these carrying on into the next half term.

Little Dragons have been doing some amazing mark making in their outdoor area this week, and their skills are improving.

All classes have been sharing their fantastic homework from this half term; lots of effort has gone into the project work.

Miss Lord's class attended Westleigh High School again this week to complete their 'Space Experience'. The children finished and launched their rockets; they had lots of fun.

Miss Whitehead's class will be going to Westleigh High School to complete bread making next half term along with Mrs Hart's class who will be visiting to take part in a rainforest dance.

A big thank you to the parents and carers that attended Mrs Hayward's class assembly this morning. The children worked so hard and were very excited to share their assembly with you.

Just a reminder about World Book Day that is on Thursday 2nd March and children are to come to school dressed as their favourite book character to enhance their learning, promoting speaking and listening through drama.

Wishing all our families a lovely half term!

What's coming up next week....?

Monday 27th February - School reopens after the half term break Wednesday 1st March – Ash Wednesday Thursday 2nd March – World Book Day Friday 3rd March – Mr Tooby's Class Assembly

Notices

There will be no clubs or mentoring running during the first week of term.

For the safety of our pupils please do not drive onto the school car park to drop off or pick up children.